
The 1977 Yearbook is now completed and in your hands. To my fellow 
classmates, Faculty and staff, enjoy this book, as much as I enjoyed working on it. 
This is your book and it is a year of your life. For those of you who are now 
taking that big step into the outside world, the staff of the Franciscan wishes you 
the best of luck, a happy healthy life and a successful future.

I also would like to take this time to thank those who have, through their 
ability, kindness and devotion have made this book what it is. My special thanks to 
Dean John Clifford, George Ruebens and Larry Van Pelt for their assistance and 
patience.

Yours truly,

John McDonald 
Editor-in-Chief
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